
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 

What a joy to serve the Lord with great partnerships around the world! Moses Omondi, founder and president of 

Echoes of Mercy Mission in Kenya, visited with us this month. Moses has a great ministry in Kisuma village. 

The Lord has literally transformed it into a thriving disciple making region. In 2009 there was only one 

dilapidated church/school building, and now there is an entire compound consisting of a church, a mission house, 

a school, and a medical center which is almost complete. Construction is about to begin on a new orphanage 

in the village, however, funding is still needed for its completion.  If you are interested in transforming 

children’s lives for Christ and would like to be a part of building this orphanage please contact us.  Moses has a 

heart to help his people. He knows the very best he can give them is Jesus. Everything he does is Christ centered! 

We had a wonderful visit with him. He is such a blessing and his enthusiasm is contagious. Please keep him in 

your prayers as the Lord works through him! 

Also, please don’t forget that the Christmas shoe box project for El Salvador. It is 

hard to believe it is that time of year again. This year we are going to try and get 

them to Mississippi earlier so that Bob and Angelique Kendrick, of Kendrick 

Ministries will have more time to distribute the boxes in El Salvador. We are so 

thankful to all that are involved with this great project!  

Please be in prayer for all of our projects around the world! Pastor John Moses 

from Bethany Children’s Home in Hyderabad, India is in the States and we will be meeting with him next 

month. We are blessed to have wonderful, Godly partners around the world and here in the US. You are a partner 

with us in this great endeavor. May the Lord bless you as we “touch the world” with the good news of the 

gospel.  

 

Serving Together, 

Homer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Faith that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 
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Faith is one of the many children that are a part of the 

Echoes of Mercy Program that reaches out to 

impoverished and orphaned children.  Touch the World 

partners with Echoes of Mercy to help care for these 

children.  Moses Omondi is the founder and director of 

Echoes of Mercy. 

 

Faith is the fifth born in a family of eight. Her parents 

are peasant farmers and sell their produce at the market. 

They barely make enough to take care of their large 

family and even take them to school. Faith and her 

siblings sleep hungry on some nights and the little girl is 

therefore malnourished and weak.  For only $25 a 

month you can help to take care of Faith.. 
.  

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 


